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Representative Gomberg  
FULL COMMITTEE PONY 

 
SB 3333 

Relating to the use of moneys from salmon plate registration surcharges 

 

Under SB 3333, salmon license plate registration surcharges transferred to the Oregon 

Watershed Enhancement Board could only be used to fund grants that protect or restore 

native salmon habitat or that improve native salmon passage.   

 

Your Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends SB 3333 be reported out do pass. 
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